From:

Sent: 14 July 2015 14:55

To: Planning

Cc: Michela Ritter

Subject: Reference Number 2015/3200/P

Dear Mr Haji-Ismail
We would like to object to this development on the ground of the proposed oversized basements.

We are very concerned about the cumulative effect of all the new basements in this area and the possible
effect on the existing properties.

Thank you for taking our concerns into considerations.
Michela and Josef Ritter

42 Redington Road
NW37RT



